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Wednesday 5th July

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you of a change from what we have done in previous years which
may impact you from September. Historically, children have been allowed to walk to and
from school from Year Three onwards. After reviewing this arrangement over the course of
this year, we have decided to make a change.

From September, children in Year Three will need to be dropped off and picked up by an
adult. Children in Years Four, Five and Six can still walk to and from school as normal. We
have implemented this change for a number of safeguarding reasons.

Many thanks,
Mr Routledge


